
District 5 
Saturday, March 15th 
11:00 am to 12:00 pm

Fort Worth is gearing up to Move A Million. Get on board and be a part of the conversation NOW!

Join friends, family, neighbors, and community leaders at the upcoming District 5 Transportation Project 
Open House on Saturday, March 15 from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at the House of Prayer (5301 East Berry 
Street, Fort Worth, Texas 76119). Learn about how Fort Worth is gearing up to Move A Million (M1M) with 
the Master Transportation Plan, reshaping how we move around the City across all mobility modes, from 
walking to biking, driving, flying, and using transit.

What is there to do at the District 5 Transportation Open House? There will be hands on activities where you 
can help prioritize our community’s mobility goals. Map your most frequent trips and point out locations in 
the greatest need of improvements. Your input will directly influence where and how our leadership 
invests Fort Worth’s transportation dollars.

This is your Fort Worth, your future—let’s build it together!

Moving toward a unified vision for pedestrians, bicycles, cars, 
transit, aviation, and freight in Fort Worth.

The M1M Master Transportation Plan is in motion, bringing together all Fort Worth’s 
transportation-related plans into ONE UNIFIED VISION. In this process, we are working with you 
to create a forward-thinking capital program that aligns with City policies and funding realities, 
while staying rooted in the real wants and needs of the entire Fort Worth community.

Find out more details by emailing transportation@fortworthtexas.gov or calling 682-263-9597

www.MovingaMillion.org

House of Prayer 
5301 East Berry Street

Transportation Project Open House 
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